
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

YOUTH WATER SPORTS CHAMPIONSHIP 

2021 

 
 

 
 

We are very excited that Anithra Fernando (CIS student in 12) has been invited to 

join a team of six oarsmen and oarswomen to represent Sri Lanka at the upcoming 

Youth Water Sports Championship 2021. The Championship takes place in Bhopal, 

India, and is scheduled to start on the 17th November 2021.  

Anithra and her team will compete under the categories of Junior Men’s Single 

Sculls (JM1x), Junior Men’s Double Sculls (JM2x), Junior Women’s Single Sculls 

(JW1x), Junior Women’s Double Sculls (JW2x) and Mixed Double Sculls. Events will 

be held on courses of 1000 and 500 metres based on the category. 

We know you will join us in wishing Anithra every success! 


